

---

Subject: Wer kann mir ein wenig helfen?antwort vom Arzt erhalten...

Posted by [reza](#) on Sun, 27 Jan 2013 19:57:55 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

Folgendes habe ich als antwort bekommen.

After analysing your situation Dr.Keser recommended you to have medical treatment minimum 4 months for your vertex area first and then reconsider HT surgery. When you have miniaturisation/thinning it is not suitable HT surgery as it might get shock loss so you keep medication to strengthen your thin hair.

We can only offer you HT surgery for your hairline lowering and filling temple points around 1500 grafts.

Wie genau kann ich meine Situation nun einschätzen.

Möchte keinen Fehler machen bei meiner weiteren entscheidungen.

viellen dank.

mfg

---